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Eco Warrior Garden Centre Visit 

 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Your child has been chosen to be an Eco Warrior and as part of the Eco Warrior 
responsibilities we will be visiting ‘Porton Garden Centre’, Garden Aquatic & Pets, Porton, 
Salisbury SP4 0LA  https://www.portonaquapet.co.uk/  on the afternoon of Tuesday 30th April. 
 
The purpose of this visit is to select some bee friendly flowers and herbs for the school 
grounds. Mrs Paige and Miss Priestley will be driving the children and accompanying them 
once they arrive at the garden centre. 
 
If you are happy for your child to be transported in Mrs Paige’s and Miss Priestley’s cars and 
visit the garden centre, please email the office by Monday 29th April. 
 
Best wishes  
 
Miss Priestley 
Head Teacher  
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